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Notice of Public Meeting on Clear Choice Standardized Plan Designs 

 

 

Public Law Chapter 653 (LD 2007), “An Act to Enact the Made for Maine Health 

Coverage Act and Improve Health Choices in Maine,” requires the Bureau of 

Insurance to develop Clear Choice standardized plan designs for the 2022 individual 

and small group markets. The statute requires the Bureau work in consultation with a 

stakeholder workgroup composed of consumer representatives, carriers, health policy 

experts, and other interested parties. We anticipate holding up to 3 meetings by 

electronic means over late summer and autumn, with the first on Wednesday, August 

12th at 9:00am.   

 

To join the meeting, click on the “Clear Choice Workgroup Meeting” button on the 

home page.  Please enter the virtual meeting lobby between 8:45 a.m. and 9:00 a.m.  

 

 

AGENDA – AUGUST 12, 2020 

 

1. Welcome, introduction – Superintendent Eric Cioppa 

 

2. How to meet the statute’s goals? – Consumer Health Care Division Director 

Joanne Rawlings-Sekunda / Life and Health Actuary Marti Hooper 

 

3. BOI’s next steps – Marti Hooper 

 

4. Other thoughts? 
 


